Starting today, you’ve got 10 days left till registration closes for District 6740 Rotary Leadership Institute.  
Register now at rlihoa.org.
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Want to learn more about Rotary and connect with Rotarians outside your own club?  You can do both by attending our upcoming Virtual Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI). There you can deepen your knowledge of Rotary, develop/enhance your skills in leadership and club management, learn how other Rotary Clubs are tackling some of the issues facing your club, and share what your club has learned.

If you’ve never attended RLI or you haven’t completed all three Parts, we hope you’ll join us at the District 6740 2-session event scheduled for January 28 and February 4, 2023, from 8:00 AM to 11:30 AM (with log in at 7:45 AM).  If you’re an RLI grad, please help spread the word by sharing the information below with others in your club who should attend.
   
What’s The Rotary Leadership Institute? 
· RLI is a series of quality fast-paced, interactive, series of courses designed to increase your knowledge of Rotary.
· Courses are fun, topical and geared toward busy business and professional Rotarians who want to become more effective leaders.
· Leadership skills obtained through the Institute can benefit Rotarians professionally as well.
· Courses are facilitated by experienced Rotarians who have served Rotary in a multitude of leadership positions.

What’s the Process?
· The Institute is currently offered by District 6740 on two consecutive Saturday mornings, typically in the late summer/early fall and mid-winter in three two-part courses.
· Rotarians must register separately for Parts I, II, and III. Each part must be completed before moving on to the next.  Registration for Part I is free to members of District 6740 thanks to our District Governor. Registration for Parts II and III is only $15 for payment by check plus a nominal fee for payment by card.
· To register is GO TO https://rlihoa.org, Upcoming Trainings, RLI Parts I, II and III Online--District 6740. Choose More info and follow the directions.
· For more information, questions, or assistance registering, contact Judy Worth, D6740 RLI Co-Coordinator at (859) 494-9889 or email jkworth@icloud.com. 

We hope to see you on January 28.

Best Rotary Regards,

Martha Riddell, Jack McAllister, Dean Hammond, Judy Worth
District 6740 RLI Planning Committee
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